I am taking a job with another child day program and my previous employer will not give me my MAT certificate. What can I do? 

If you have successfully completed the MAT class and your certification is still valid, we will be happy to mail you two duplicate copies of your MAT Certificate embossed with the raised MAT Seal. 

To request duplicate MAT certificates, email us at MAT@medhomeplus.org, including your full name, the last four digits of your social security number, and the reason you are ordering a duplicate certificate. It is very helpful if you include the date you took the MAT class and your trainer’s first and/or last name as well. If you have successfully completed the MAT class, your certification is still valid, and we find you in our database of providers who have passed the course, we will be happy to mail you two duplicate copies of your MAT Certificate embossed with the raised MAT Seal.

Please note – if you have previously been sent a set of duplicate MAT certificates, you will be charged $10 for any additional sets of duplicate MAT certificates that you request.
